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I respectfully disagree with this bill. The State has no right to tell us what size home 

we can have just because we live on land zoned farm/forest in a rural community. It 

does not matter where we live, the State should not tell private property owners what 

size home they can have. As a rural property owner we feel targeted for punishment 

because we live in a rural setting.  

Thank you  


